
 

 

 

         Date: 22 Nov 2021 

 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents, 

 

In preparation for the Year 6 camps starting on Wednesday, please send all medicine 

authorisation forms into school tomorrow (Tuesday 23rd) so that I can review, process and sign 

off all requests. You may send in a hard copy or email me a scanned version. 

 

Best wishes 

  

Victoria Curwell 

 

School Health Professional  

Kowloon Junior School  

37658781 


